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11th July 2022 
 
Deputy Pauline Tully, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 34666/22 – To ask the Minister for Health the ratio of clinicians working in prosthetics and orthotics to 
their clerical administrative staff; and if he will make a statement on the matter.   
                                                                                                                                                                   - Pauline Tully 

 
Dear Deputy Tully, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question (PQ 34666/22) which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
In relation to your request for information regarding the ratio of clinicians working in prosthetics and 
orthotics to their clerical staff, the existing HSE systems do not capture this kind of data nationally. 
Furthermore, this kind of information is not captured through the personnel census on the basis of program 
type or specific grades. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Seán McArt 
General Manager Primary Care 
National Community Operations 
 
 
 
 


